
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NORTHSTAR COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

UPDATED NOTICE OF VACANCY: DIRECTOR POSITION 

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy will be effective August 21, 2025 for the office of 

Director on the Board of the NORTHSTAR COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT.   

The remaining members of the Board of Directors will fill the vacancy by appointment, in 

accordance with California Government Code Section 1780, at a Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 

at its regular meeting place at 900 Northstar Drive in Truckee, CA, on October 15, 2025 at 9 A.M.  

Please note that the appointment was originally scheduled to occur at the Regular Meeting of 

the Board of Directors on September 17, 2025.  That meeting has been cancelled per notice posted August 

27, 2025. 

Government Code Section 61040(b) provides that to be qualified as a Director, a candidate 

must be a registered voter within the District. Applications may be obtained at the District’s Administration 

& Engineering Office located at 900 Northstar Drive or by visiting the District’s website at 

http://www.northstarcsd.org/. Applications for appointment must be received by the District Office in 

writing, prior to 4:00 p.m. on October 6, 2025.   

 

Date: September 9, 2025 

 

 

 
Julie Zangara, Secretary of the Board 

Northstar Community Services District 

http://www.northstarcsd.org/

